Darrell Alford

From: Brian Staples <brian.staples@wendellfire.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 11:03 AM

To: Darrell Alford

Subject: Eastern Region ISO Realignment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The Eastern Region Fire Chiefs have met virtually to discuss the proposed ISO realignment in our region. We have no
issues with the proposed changes and have voted to accept them.

Thank you.

Brian Staples

Fire Chief

Wendell Fire Department
919-365-3635 office



